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ATE Workshops for Physics Faculty1 THOMAS O’KUMA, Lee Col-
lege, DWAIN DESBIEN, Estrella Mountain Community College — The ATE Work-
shop for Physics Faculty project is into its fifth year and has finished its 22nd
workshop/conference. In this poster, we will display information about the project,
information about these workshops/conferences, and information about future work-
shops/conferences. Information concerning development of laboratory activities will
also be displayed.

1Support in part by NSF grant ATE-1003633
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